
 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

September 2025 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
We are pleased to inform you that our enrichment opportunities will begin during week 
commencing Monday 22 September 2025.  These activities provide pupils with a valuable 
chance to develop new skills, discover interests, and take part in enjoyable learning 
experiences outside of the classroom. 
 
Below is the enrichment timetable showing both lunchtime and afterschool opportunities.  
 

 
 
 
Yellow - All year groups 

Green – Y7&8 Only 

Orange – Y9&10 Only 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 



 

 
 

Together with our community we achieve extraordinary things 

To secure a place on these activities, you will need to sign your child up using the Arbor 
Parent Portal/App. 
 

• Sign-ups open: Monday 15 September at 3.20pm 
• Sign-ups close: Thursday 18 September at 4.00pm 

 
Please ensure you complete the sign-up process within this timeframe as places are 
allocated on a first-come, first-served basis.  If you require assistance accessing or using 
the Arbor App, follow the instructions on the Arbor help page via this link - Support for 
signing up to clubs  
 
We look forward to seeing as many pupils as possible engaging with these exciting 
opportunities.  
 
Yours faithfully 
 
 
 
Mrs C Wilbor 
Head of Health, Fitness and Creative Arts 
 
 
 

https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008179494-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App#h_01HEMP7ZEEFNQB7NY2606XH8K1
https://support.arbor-education.com/hc/en-us/articles/360008179494-Signing-my-child-up-for-a-Club-on-the-Parent-Portal-or-Parent-App#h_01HEMP7ZEEFNQB7NY2606XH8K1

